
Concerned Hancock Condo Owners 

“As concerned residents of the John Hancock Center we are very disappointed 

in the lack of visible security in our building.  It gives us great pause for 

many reasons including our inability to obtain personal damage insurance 

caused by acts of terrorism.  We are hoping the new owner of the JHC will 

raise the level of security on par with other world class buildings in 

Chicago and around the country.” 

 


